
 

 

 

Picture Retakes   

Tuesday, February 9, 2021   

Snow Date: Friday, February 12, 2021  

If you would like to have your child’s picture retaken, please send your 
original picture package into school with your child on Tuesday, 

February 9th.  Also, it would be helpful to email your child’s teacher 
letting them know your child needs a retake.   

Remote Learning Students must schedule an appointment to have the 
picture taken. Please call your child’s school to schedule the 

appointment.   

Please note: If we are not in the building on Tuesday, February 9th, 
picture retakes will take place on Friday, February 12th. Remote Learners 

should come at the same appointment time on that day.   

Thank you!  

  


